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Dhivyarackshana Sridharan 
100985546

Dear Dhivyarackshana,

It is my pleasure to recognize and congratulate you on your exceptional academic 
achievements in the Spring/Summer 2025 semester. As you achieved a 3.50 semester 
GPA with at least 80 percent of a full course load, you will receive the Dean's Honours 
List designation on your transcript, which is a permanent record of your achievement, for 
the applicable semester. Congratulations!

Your dedication, commitment, and hard work are evident and inspirational to all of us in 
the faculty, as well as to your peers and the greater university community. You should 
be very proud of meeting this high standard of academic performance.

Although this prestigious designation holds no monetary value, you may still be eligible 
as a current student for an award, bursary and/or scholarship. Learn more at 
ontariotechu.ca/safa.

On behalf of myself and the faculty, congratulations on your accomplishments thus 
far and we wish you all the best!

Sincerely,


